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UPDATED: Early Morning Crash in Williston Results in Single Fatality

WILLISTON, N.D. — At 12:35 am on Monday, December 31, the North Dakota Highway Patrol
(NDHP) responded to a fatal crash on 32" Ave West, Williston.

A 2018 Ford pickup, licensed by Dynamic Well Service, was northbound on 32" Ave west when it
drifted into the east ditch, striking a light pole which fell on the driver’s side. The vehicle
continued to spin counterclockwise in the ditch coming to rest facing southwest. The driver, 26-

year old Daniel Navarrete-Resendiz, Perryton, TX, was pronounced dead on the scene.

The crash remains under investigation by the NDHP with assistance from the Williston Police

Department and Williston Public Works.
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The Vision Zero Traffic Safety Initiative is a multi-ogency V I S I 0 N ZE R
partnership working toward the goal of zero mator vehicle

fatalities and serious injuries on North Dakota roads. Tero fatalities. Zero excuses.



